The Honorable Neal Dunn. M.D.
466 Cannon House Office Building
Washington DC, 20515

April 11, 2025

Re: H.R. 2836, the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act

Dear Congressman Dunn, 

Thank you for filing (sponsoring) H.R. 2836, the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act. Your continued and unwavering support of Florida’s electric cooperatives is greatly appreciated. This bill is of the utmost importance and will bring much-needed relief to the consumer-members within our co-op areas who have already endured hardships due to the hurricanes that have hit our state in the past several years.

We look forward to encouraging other Congressional members and our Senators to support this legislation.  If you need anything, please do not hesitate to let me know how we can help you and the passage of this bill. 

Again, thank you for filing (sponsoring) H.R. 2836 and your continued support of (name your co-op).

Sincerely, 


